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Dear Sirs,

In order to get the campus of Lillel University ready for the school year
2013/2014, the SPUL (Photographic Society of the Universities of Lille)
organizes an International University Photo Contest entitled
«Celebration In Our Eyes». The idea of the contest is to show through the
art of photography how people celebrate and party all over the world.

All you need to take part in the contest is a real interest in photography and
some pictures of yours taken during any parties, celebrations, parades or
festivals. We've created a web site especially for the contest where you can
upload your photos:

http://celebration-in-our-eyes.org/

Whether you are a professional photographer or a passionate amateur,
student or working, French speaking or not, anyone can participate to the
contest.

The deadline for uploading pictures is the 30th of June 2013.

Then, in July 2013, the Jury will select the best 40 photographs, which will be
printed out and will form an exhibition in Lille (France) in September 2013.

The author of the best picture, whatever country he/she comes from, is
invited in France for a few days, for free, so he/she can participate in
the opening day of the exhibition.

Please, find enclosed the poster of the international photography contest. You
may publish it or distribute among your students and people concerned.

For any further information or eventual questions, do not hesitate to contact
us via e-mail — asso.spul@gmail.com.

With our best regards,

The SPUL - Photographic Society of the Universities of Lille
http://spul-ses.univ-lillel.fr
http://celebration-in-our-eyes.org

asso.spul@gmail.com
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